
P. O. Box 2540 
	

ANTHONY SUMMERS 
	

Phones: 703-368-4621 
Manassas 
	

703-968-0263 
Virginia 22110 

March 11, 1988 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Harold, 

I am so sorry the weeks have rolled by without a follow-up by me 

to our meeting on the King murder. Here now is what I suggest I send 

to Sterling Lord. (There will of course be a covering letter, and I'll 

phone as well so that he knows the background.) 

Have I got it right, and are you happy with this bald summary - 

deliberately made very simple for the eye of an editor with little 

initial time to spare? 

Best, 

Encl. 



P. O. Box 2540 
	

ANTHONY SUMMERS 
	

Phones: 703-368-4621 
Manassas 
	

703-968-0263 
Virginia 22110 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
	

February 18, 1988 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Harold, 

I'm glad we made time to talk through the King book idea 

this week. My thanks to you and Lil, once again, for your hospi-

tality. I am snowed under with Hoover work, and will be for a 

week or so, but as soon as I can draft a useful draft letter for 

an agent, arising from our discussion, I'll do so and get a copy 

to you. 

Best, 


